## ROYAL DANISH EMBASSY

Washington, D.C.

Mr. Eugene Albright 429 Washington Road North Versailles, PA 15137-195C 3200 Whitehaven Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20008 Phone (202) 234 4300 Fax (202) 328 1470 e-mail: wasamb@wasamb.um.dk http://www.denmarkemb.org



Enclosure

File

22 December, 1999

Dear Mr. Albright,

Thank you very much for your interest in Danish affairs.

First of all, please excuse us for not responding to your request until now.

We are pleased to inform you that according to the Danish Ministry of Environment and Energy, toxic fluorides have never been added to the public water supplies in Denmark. Consequently, no Danish city has ever been fluoridated.

We sincerely hope this answers your questions. Should you have any further questions concerning Danish environmental affairs I advice you to contact the Information Centre of the Ministry of Environment and Energy (Læderstræde 1-3; 1201 Copenhagen K; Denmark). For any other information concerning Denmark please do not hesitate to contact us again.

Yours truly,